
ATTENTION!  NEW TRAFFIC PATTERN FOR SUNRISE ELEMENTARY 

 

Parents, 

As promised last spring, we are changing the traffic flow here at Sunrise for the upcoming 

school year.  Although you are still welcome to park in the Visitor’s parking lot and walk your 

child into the school, you will now be able to enter the parking lot, pull right up to the curb, 

and say good-by from your car.  On the back of this page you will find a map of the new traffic 

pattern.  Please note: 

 

1. This change will mean that Bus students will enter and exit the school through the 

east entrance (near the Gym).  All other students will enter and exit the building 

through the main entrance (near the Main Office). 

2. This traffic flow refers to drop-off (8:25 AM – 8:40 AM) and pick-up times (3:35 PM – 

3:45 PM).  For parents dropping-off or picking up from Y-Care outside of those times, 

using the east entrance will still be the norm, however parking at the east end of the 

Visitor Parking lot is preferred, (as marked on the attached map). 

3. This new flow will only work if cars are able to move along the curb.  There can be no 

parking in this area. 

4. The busses will now load and unload on the east side of the building.  Cars will NOT be 

able to enter the bus drop-off area. 

5. Parents dropping their children off or picking them up from Sunrise will need to enter 

the Visitor parking lot from Skippers Lane.  If you intend to get out of your car, you will 

need to park in a marked stall. 

6. If you simply intend to drop-off or pick-up your child, along the curb, then you will be 

able to do so. 

7. As this will be a change for everyone, please be patient.  There will be challenges with 

this, but we are confident that this new traffic flow will be safer for our students and 

more convenient for our parents. 

8. After the first two weeks of school have passed, any constructive feedback will be 

welcomed by Sean Fitzgerald.  Please feel free to contact him by phone (954-1822), or 

by email (sfitzgerald@kimberly.k12.wi.us). 
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